
 
Peerless-AV® Releases 2016/2017 Product Catalog 
Featuring 240 pages, the new catalog provides customers with the latest audio visual 
products and information 
 
AURORA, Ill. – October 24, 2016 – Peerless-AV®, the leader in innovative audio and video 
solutions and accessories, is pleased to announce the release of its 2016/2017 product 
catalog. 
 
The catalog, available now in both digital and print versions, showcases Peerless-AV’s 
unrelenting commitment to innovation, best-in-class products, and maintaining its position 
as a leader in the AV industry.  
 
“As innovators in the AV space for the last 75 years, a core focus of our business has 
centered around consistently evolving our solutions and offering our customers the latest 
technological developments,” said John Potts, President, Peerless-AV. “Our new product 
catalog illustrates our continued advancement of new products, such as our UltraView™ 
Outdoor TV, and presents product information in a clear, logical order.” 
 
Peerless-AV’s new product catalog covers the company’s extensive product lines, including 
mounting solutions, weather resistant outdoor displays/TVs, fully integrated kiosks, 
wireless solutions, and more.  
 
To view the 2016/2017 catalog online, please visit ecatalog.peerless-av.com. Printed 
versions of the catalog can be requested from Peerless-AV’s Marketing Department at 
marketing@peerless-av.com.  
 
About Peerless-AV 
Peerless-AV, a Peerless Industries, Inc. company, is a leading designer, manufacturer and 
distributor of audiovisual solutions. From its award-winning mounts and wireless audio 
systems to indoor/outdoor kiosks and the industry’s first fully sealed outdoor displays, 
Peerless-AV has aimed to fulfill both integrators’ needs for ease of installation and service, 
and end-users’ dreams in residential and commercial applications for the last 75 years. 
 
Based in Aurora, IL, Peerless-AV manufactures over 3,600 products that serve original 
equipment manufacturers, commercial integrators and consumer retailers in 22 vertical 
markets through direct sales representatives and authorized distribution. For more 
information, visit www.peerless-av.com. 
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